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Dear customers,

Unfortunately, due to staff shortages at European airports (especially at the FRA hub), 

restrictions in cargo handling must be expected in the coming days.

In addition to an overall very high demand for airfreight, the following reasons will lead to flight 

cancellations and considerable delays by the airlines in the coming weeks:

 Unexpected flight schedule changes by the airlines 

 Significant peaks in airfreight volume

 Staff shortages, especially in the area of cargo handling 

(due to the beginning of the holiday season in connection with Corona-related cancellations)

Fraport's ground handling services have, for example, asked airlines to reroute cargo flights 

on the coming weekends during the high-volume periods on Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays

until the end of August. 

In addition, longer transit times for your air freight shipments are to be expected until further notice. 

This affects both export and import shipments. 

Our teams offer alternative transports for particularly time-critical shipments via other hubs. 

Please contact your local a. hartrodt office at any time. Our staff will show you possible solutions 

and inform you about further developments.


